
If you have any suspicions or concerns, you can

call us anonymously on 0800 028 40 60 or contact

your Local Counter Fraud Specialist:

Heather Greenhowe

Mobile: 07800 617146

Email: heather.greenhowe@rsmuk.com

NHS COVID Vaccination Passport Scam

We have been made aware of some attempts to lure colleagues and 

members of the public into registering for a COVID19 Vaccination 

Passport. 

The NHS WILL NEVER ask you to register for a vaccination passport, 

and will not request any payment from you for vaccinations.. 

Never follow links embedded in emails. If you believe them to be 

genuine, you can find the information yourself by accessing the Portal 

through your own means. 

Received an unusual message? Take a breath, pause. DO NOT open 
any links embedded in scam messages. Always use an internet 
browser to access to genuine site. Unsure? Call us. 


